



Welcome back.

Sadly, we find ourselves in another lockdown and dealing with the challenges that home schooling brings!

At our committee meeting this week the heads expressed their thanks to everyone who helped with, and participated in, any of the fundraising activities last year. As school funds are even more strained in the current situation, raising money is more important than ever!

We are incredibly lucky to have such a fantastic PTA team, that despite the difficulties with raising money at the moment, have risen to the challenge and come up with new, inventive ideas. Some of our upcoming events will be run online, hopefully helping to ease the monotony of staying in! We are organising a family quiz, online games, online escape room and producing the popular craft packs again.

We hope to get a survey out to parents shortly to get your feedback on PTA activities and listen to any thoughts or ideas you may have and we would really appreciate you taking the time to complete it.

Stay safe and take care





Sponsorship & Donations £1,454



Upcoming Events



Craft Packs On sale now

Craft packs to keep your children entertained during the Feb half term

Family Quiz 30 Jan

An afternoon activity the whole family can enjoy

Online Balloon Race 8-14 Feb

Virtual race with a chance to win a prize

Online Escape Room Coming Soon

Family puzzles to break out of the Magic library

Committee Meeting 11 Mar

Come along and get involved in the fundraising



committee.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



to all the teachers, teaching assistants and other school staff for keeping going in these hard times